
A FOSATU report released in 
February shows that in 
general the record of forei­
gn companies on Union re­
cognition remains bad. 

FOSATU stated that the most 
important test of the Codes 
was whether they promoted 
Union recognition. By this 
test the Codes had been a 
failure. FOSATU's report 
which is the most detailed 
information that has yet 
been presented in the Codes 
showed how Companies have 
delayedt blocked and refused 
Union recognition. 


